
 
 
 
Planning Department,  
Leitrim County Council,  
St. George’s Terrace, 
Carrick-on-Shannon, 
Co. Leitrim.  
N41 PF67.  
 
 
10th November 2022 
 

Re: Leitrim County Development Plan 2023-2029 – Material Alterations – Public 
Consultation 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
The National Transport Authority (‘the NTA’) has reviewed the Material Alterations to the Draft Leitrim 
County Development Plan 2023-2029. Following our submission on the Draft Plan and our 
recommended alterations, we would like to take this opportunity to welcome the acceptance of these 
recommendations which strengthen policy objectives relating to active travel, public transport and 
the integration of land use and transport planning. It is considered that these alterations will greatly 
enhance the Leitrim County Development Plan 2023-2029 and ensure its alignment with the National 
Sustainable Mobility Policy and the National Investment Framework for Transport in Ireland.   
 
We look forward to working with Leitrim County Council to advance these objectives where required 
during the lifetime of the Plan. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
_______________________________ 
Michael MacAree 
Head of Strategic Planning 


